
Slime Digraphs

-qu-
-ch-
-sh-
-th-
-ng- 



Do sorting, colour digraphs and read words

- qu - - ch - - sh - - th -

Ship, rich, Thank, quiz, 
shop, Check, liquid, rush, 

bath chin, thin, Quack

Do sorting, colour digraphs and read words

- qu - - ch - - sh - - th -

Ship, rich, Thank, quiz, 
shop, Check, liquid, rush, 

bath chin, thin, Quack



Do sorting, colour digraphs and read words

- qu - - ch - - sh - - th -

Ship, rich, Thank, quiz, 
shop, Check, liquid, rush, 

bath chin, thin, Quack



Do sorting, colour digraphs and read words

- qu - - ch - - sh - - th -

Ship, rich, Thank, quiz, 
shop, Check, liquid, rush, 

bath chin, thin, Quack

quiz
liquid
Quack
Say
-qu-



Do sorting, colour digraphs and read words

- qu - - ch - - sh - - th -

Ship, rich, Thank, quiz, 
shop, Check, liquid, rush, 

bath chin, thin, Quack

quiz
liquid
Quack

rich
Check
chin

Say
-сh-



Do sorting, colour digraphs and read words

- qu - - ch - - sh - - th -

Ship, rich, Thank, quiz, 
shop, Check, liquid, rush, 

bath chin, thin, Quack

quiz
liquid
Quack

rich
Check
chin

Ship
shop
rush

Say
-sh-



Do sorting, colour digraphs and read words

- qu - - ch - - sh - - th -

Ship, rich, Thank, quiz, 
shop, Check, liquid, rush, 

bath chin, thin, Quack

quiz
liquid
Quack

rich
Check
chin

Ship
shop
rush

Thank
bath
thin

Say
-th-



Do sorting, colour digraphs and read words

- ng- - qu - - th -

Then, quick, that, wing, 
Quit, sing, them, quest, 

king

Do sorting, colour digraphs and read words

- ng- - qu - - th -

Then, quick, that, wing, 
Quit, sing, them, quest, 

king



Do sorting, colour digraphs and read words

- ng- - qu - - th -

Then, quick, that, wing, 
Quit, sing, them, quest, 

king



Do sorting, colour digraphs and read words

- ng- - qu - - th -

Then, quick, that, wing, 
Quit, sing, them, quest, 

king

wing
sing
king

Say
-ng-



Do sorting, colour digraphs and read words

- ng- - qu - - th -

Then, quick, that, wing, 
Quit, sing, them, quest, 

king

wing
sing
king

quick
Quit

quest
Say
-qu-



Do sorting, colour digraphs and read words

- ng- - qu - - th -

Then, quick, that, wing, 
Quit, sing, them, quest, 

king

wing
sing
king

quick
Quit

quest

Then
that

them
Say
-th-



Do sorting, colour digraphs and read words

- ai - - ee - - igh - - oa -

High, wait, toast, light, 
green, coat, pain, week, 
rain, tree, fight, road 



Do sorting, colour digraphs and read words

- ai - - ee - - igh - - oa -

High, wait, toast, light, 
green, coat, pain, week, 
rain, tree, fight, road 

wait
pain
rain
Say
-ai-



Do sorting, colour digraphs and read words

- ai - - ee - - igh - - oa -

High, wait, toast, light, 
green, coat, pain, week, 
rain, tree, fight, road 

wait
pain
rain

green
week
tree

Say
-ee-



Do sorting, colour digraphs and read words

- ai - - ee - - igh - - oa -

High, wait, toast, light, 
green, coat, pain, week, 
rain, tree, fight, road 

wait
pain
rain

green
week
tree

High
light
fight
Say
-igh-



Do sorting, colour digraphs and read words

- ai - - ee - - igh - - oa -

High, wait, toast, light, 
green, coat, pain, week, 
rain, tree, fight, road 

wait
pain
rain

green
week
tree

High
light
fight

toast
coat
road

Say
-oa-


